MSQ - MSHS Partnership

Hi Folks,
 This is to conform a meeting to be held at Morayfield SHS on Monday 29th November at 11.00am.
The purpose of the meeting is to discuss trade courses and qualifications and to visit the TTC at the conclusion of the meeting.
The aim of the proposed partnership is to provide qualified school leavers for the manufacturing industry.
 See you both there.
 Best regards,
Tom


